
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 26, 2023 
 

Item 13, Report No. 31, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on September 26, 2023. 
 
 
 

13. PRESENTATION – MR. SANDY AGNEW 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

1) That the presentation by Mr. Sandy Agnew, representing the 
Dalziel Family Descendants, and C1, presentation material, be 
received; and 

2) That Mr. Agnew be permitted to make a presentation to a 
future meeting of the Heritage Vaughan Committee regarding 
the TRCA/BCPV North property. 

  


